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16th December 2019 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

End of Term arrangements - Friday 20th December 2019 
 

This Friday, we will be holding our own Christmas Jumper Day and all proceeds will go to Save 
the Children.  Any students wishing to take part should wear their normal uniform (with or without 
blazer) and a Christmas jumper.  Staff will also be taking part.  We are asking for a contribution of 
£1.00 which should be handed into form teachers on Friday morning.  Please note this is not 
mandatory for students. 
 

On Friday morning all students will be watching the pantomime Jack and the Beanstalk performed 
by staff members followed by a whole school assembly. 
 
Students will leave school at 13.00pm on Friday with school starting again on Monday 6th January 
2020. 
 
On behalf of myself and all the staff, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr K Hirst 
Headteacher 
 
 


